
Algebra Honors 
Summer Math Packet 

The purpose of this summer work is to help prepare you for your upcoming 
Algebra 1 Honors math class. The work will tap into your prior knowledge and 
review past content, concepts and skills.  Our expectation is that you arrive 
on the first day of school able to demonstrate mastery of the material in this 
packet. In order to achieve this, please allow yourself plenty of time to work 
on the problems.  Use your resources such as Khan Academy, Math Nation or 
another math site of your choice.  This work will be due by Friday, August 
28th, 2020, and collected by your math teacher.  A bonus coupon of 10%, to 
be added onto any first quarter quiz or test grade, will be awarded to those 
students who complete the packet over the summer months and return it upon 
the specified due date.  Completion of this review packet is required for all 
students taking Honors Algebra.  If you choose not to complete the packet 
during the summer, you will still be required to complete it by Friday, 
September 4th,2020, keeping in mind that you will also be responsible for 
completing your daily Algebra homework assigned by your teacher.  Please be 
aware that there will be a diagnostic post-test administered to all Algebra 
Honors students on or around Friday, September 11th, 2020, that will assess 
your proficiency of the concepts covered in the summer packet.   

All pages of the packet should be completed without the use of a calculator 
and with all work neatly shown.  Each problem should not take you too long to 
answer as they are concepts that you should have mastered by the end of 
seventh grade.  

 

   Student Name:___________________________________ 

   2019-2020 Math Teacher:__________________________ 






























